
From: Margate News.net [mailto:margatenews@bellsouth.net]  
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2020 9:26 AM 
To: Jeffrey Oris <joris@margatefl.com>; allison@askallison.info; Michael Jones 
<majones@margatefl.com>; Cale Curtis <ccurtis@margatefl.com> 
Subject: Inquiry - Margate Waterway Cleanup March 7th 
 
Hi all,  
 
Please let us know if the City of Margate and/or the MCRA is interested in sponsoring this year’s 
waterway cleanup in partnership with Broward County. The Margate Waterfront Foundation will once 
again be acting as site coordinator, so no manpower is required other than those wishing to volunteer. 
The MWF has signed on for a $500 sponsorship.  
 
Find sponsorship opportunities http://waterwaycleanup.org/wp-
content/uploads/2019/09/Sponsorship-Package-2020.pdf 
 
And more information at http://margatewaterfront.com/2nd-annual-margate-waterway-cleanup-
march-7th-calling-all-volunteers!-p468-194.htm  
 
Let us know as soon as possible so we can include you in outreach if you choose to participate.  
 
Thanks for your time and consideration, 
 

- Mitch 
 
Mitchell Pellecchia 
Editor 
The Cassius Group, Inc. 
954-729-6164 
 
MargateNews.net 
CoconutCreekNews.net 
NorthLauderdaleNews.net 
ParklandNews.net 
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